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 Miss Rosa 

Tollemache

OBJLETTE

R

2016/5069/P 27/10/2016  14:10:21 I,object to the roof terrace being built. I am a close neighbour and feel very passionate about 

conserving my privacy. I moved from Islington 15 yers ago due to the fact everyother house had a 

garden overlooked by a balcony or roof terrace. It is incredibly intrusive. My family uses our garden 

alot, and it is paramount to us to have one place in London that is private and not overlooked. I already 

have a balcony next door to me that was put up, without planning permission over 20 years ago, and i 

am trying to get it taken down. This road of houses are now permanently being bought and converted, 

or extended thus if Mr Jeffery''s is granted permission to build a roof terrace, then that opens the door 

for anyone to build a balcony or roof terrace, and then these beautiful, private gardens are ruined, and 

we might as well go sit in a noisy park, in the summer being watched by the public. I strongly feel that 

the value of these houses, on Ingham Road is due to the fact that each individual garden is not over 

looked. Granted each owner wants to do what they want with their own property, but at what cost to 

their neighbours? Where in London can you go outside, away from the public, if not your own garden? 

Please think carefully about granting the roof terrace, imagine it was your home, your garden, your 

small space of tranquility, that was being ruined by people watching over you, like me I think it would 

upset you and stop you going out to relax or simply forget about our busy lives by gardening, away 

from the noise and glaring eyes of other people. I am very fond of Mr and Mrs Jeffery''s, but I do not 

wish to feel like ''Big Brother'' is watching me, I have enough of that in London. Please conserve these 

small,idyllic, PRIVATE, gardens for a long time to come. If one has to protect 50 percent of all 

gardens when building an extension, then surely that rule also applies to preserving their privacy from 

up above, I hope i have said enough as this request deeply saddens and upsets me. Thank you.
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